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Greetings once again from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. As we are nearing the end of another year,
we want to take a moment to let you know how much we appreciate your partnership in the ministry. We could not do what God has
called us to do without you. We want you to know we do not take our partnership lightly. Thank you for your faithful prayers and sup-
port that allow us to provide the assistance we do for the nearly 125 missionary families of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.

The absolute highlight of this past quarter was no doubt our Annual Conference, which was held September 26-29, 2021, at
the Zion Hill Baptist Church in Greenville, SC. Much labour was put into the planning and preparation for the conference, but we also
spent much time in prayer, asking the Lord to use the conference to be a help and an encouragement to our missionary families. We are
thrilled to report that God answered our prayers. We were blessed with the largest turnout we have ever had for an Annual Conference,
with 35 missionary families being in attendance. The music was encouraging and the preaching was exactly what our families needed in
these days. We believe the missionaries that were there left encouraged and fired up to continue the work that God has called them to.
They were determined to do all they could to reach the part of the world where God has called them. We thank God for meeting with us
in a special way during those services. One great blessing, the lady that works the front desk of the hotel where many of the missionaries
were staying was invited to church by some of the missionary wives. She came on Wednesday morning and trusted Christ as her Saviour!
What a blessing! How exciting to see the missionaries sharing the Gospel not just on the foreign field, but in their every day lives as well.

In closing, we trust each of you enjoy a wonderful Thanksgiving and a very Merry Christmas. May we never forget the true
meaning of the holiday season. Also, please remember to pray for your missionaries this time of year, as many are away from their fami-
lies. Again, we are thankful for your partnership that allows us to do what God has called us to do to a55|st local churches and missionar-
ies in reaching the world with the Gospel
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